
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 24th September 2025  
 

Y6 THORNBRIDGE RESIDENTIAL 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,   
  
We are writing to you to share information about the residential visit which we 
know will be much anticipated and is a long-standing memorable rite of 
passage for our Y6 pupils.   
 
Over the past few years, we have taken the pupils to Thornbridge in the Peak 
District.  The visit has always been very well attended and the children very 
much enjoy all the activities they undertake as part of their visit. We would 
like to gauge interest for how many children will want to attend this 
residential for feasibility.  
  
WHAT WE DO AT THORNBRIDGE  
Activities that the children take part in include bouldering, night line, den 
building, high ropes and low ropes, cycling trek and many more! They have 
always enjoyed the thrill of pushing themselves out of their comfort zone, 
solving problems, staying away from home. The children are always so 
impressed by what they have achieved at the end of their visit.   
  
WHEN DO WE GO TO THORNBRIDGE  
We have provisionally booked for Monday 13th July until Wednesday 15th July 
2025. We plan to go as a whole year group in 2 separate cabins   
  
BREAKDOWN OF COSTS  
We estimate, based on coach quotes and previous costings, the cost this year 
would be in the region of £238 for each pupil for a two-night, three-day stay. 
The cost of the visit is fully inclusive of accommodation, transport costs, most 
meals, equipment and the on-site tutors. The children are always 
accompanied by Ecclesfield Primary staff.  Final costings will depend on the 
sign up from parents.   
   



 
 

 

 

 

 

Could you please indicate on the £0.00 ParentPay offer entitled “Year 6 
Residential” whether you would like your child to take part in the visit. The 
deadline for completing this is 11.59pm on Wednesday 1st October 2025.   
  
  
FURTHER INFORMATION  
There will be a dedicated meeting about the Thornbridge residential where we 
will discuss the menu, food, activities and final price in more detail. However, 
when we have an idea of numbers for the trip, we will send out a letter about 
a deposit to confirm your child’s space.   
 
If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact us via the 
office.   
  
Kind regards   
 
The Y6 Team   
  

 

 

 

 


